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Chair Dembrow, Vice-Chair Weber, and Members of the Committee,  

 

I support Senate Bill 1583. Discrimination should not be part of the selection or 

deselection process for educational materials. Minoritized communities should be 

heard fully and their contributions should be honored.  

 

Parents can and should guide their own children's learning and development, and 

allow others the freedom to develop their own approach.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit some words of support. I urge you to vote 

yes on SB 1583.  

 

Sincerely,  

Heather Pitts 

Salem, OR 


